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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of River Bend CUSD #2 in the County 

of Whiteside, State of Illinois, that it will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, May 18, 2022, at 

6:30 P.M. at the Fulton High School located at 1207 12th Street, Fulton, IL  61252.  The purpose 

of said hearing will be to receive public comment on a proposed waiver application to 105 ILCS 

5/10-20.12a in regard to tuition for non-resident students.  The waiver would allow students of 

River Bend CUSD #2 employees, currently working for the school district who do not live 

within the district boundaries, to attend River Bend Schools and not be required to pay the Per 

Capita Tuition Charge.  Applicable registration fees will still be required to be paid. 

 

WE ARE NOTIFYING all citizens of River River Bend CUSD #2 to attend this hearing to give 

input to the Board regarding the modification to the School Code. 
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